
KY NSDA Folks: 
 
Just a quick reminder that today is the deadline to have your registration completed for NSDA Nationals 
if you have kids going.  If you are mailing in a check or other paperwork, today is the deadline to have it 
postmarked (and you must send it registered mail).  You may also pay via credit card online. 
 
Also, we have had a drop from our Kentucky entry.  Henry Clay’s Cooper Boss was accepted to 
Governor’s School for the Arts (Drama), and the dates conflict, so he has deferred his spot.  He was 4th of 
4 in Finals in POI, so the spot goes to the top scoring Semifinalist (number of ones in the tournament 
determines that). Congratulations to Matt Ballard of Danville, who will be competing at Nats for Team 
Kentucky! 
 
Happy rainy Monday! 
 
Steve 
 


